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FROM THE PASTOR'S PEN

        Thank you so much to everyone who made our Holy

Week such a special event. Our egg coloring and easter

egg hunt was a huge success, as was our ecumenical

Maundy Thursday service where we worshiped with our

brethren at Ankeny Presbyterian Church. It was a nice

reminder to us that we are all part of something larger

than ourselves, and I am so grateful for those who

helped make these events possible. 
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We have made it to the month of April!

         I also want to thank those who came out to

worship with us on Easter morning, especially since we

were able to officially welcome the newest members of

our faith family. I believe we can continue to thrive and

grow as a community, so please continue to invite

friends and neighbors to join us and see what this

church is all about! The fastest way to grow a church is

by word of mouth, so if you know of someone in your

life who could use the community we offer, make sure

to invite them to church!



IN OUR PRAYERS

Continue to keep
in your prayers:

Tom & Trina Rupp's
family

Mark and Sally
Brandhorst

Brian and Terri’s
family

Laura and Bruce

Blessings and Peace, 

Pastor Arik

         As we continue to move forward into our Easter

season, and as we look ahead to the month of April,

there are a couple of things I would like to make sure

you put on your calendars. 

         First and foremost, I will be taking a week off

from April 8th until April 15th to rest and recover after

a busy Easter season. My hope is this week away can

reinvigorate me so we can hit the ground running as

we launch into our Spring programming at church.

One of those programs I’d like to focus on is getting a

book club back up and running at the church. If you

are interested in being part of a monthly book club,

please reach out and let me know so I have a rough

idea of how many to expect. I intend for us to

officially meet for the first time in May, so stay tuned! 

         Also, on April 28th, at 3pm, our church has been

asked to host our Central Association’s Annual

Meeting. Immediately following the conclusion of the

meeting we will hold the installation service where I

am officially installed as your pastor. It seems strange

that I’ve been with you for six months, and I’m

“technically” still not your official pastor yet. 

         For those who have not attended an installation

before, I’d love to see you there! This is an opportunity

for us to celebrate our partnership and the bright

future that awaits our congregation. 



THEOLOGY ON TAP
PASTOR ARIK ON

VACATION

Pastor Arik will be
out of the office
on vacation from
4/8 until 4/15.

He will still be in
the area, so if

there is an
emergency please
reach out to him
and let him know.
Otherwise, make
sure to join us on
April 14th when

Sarah Trone
Garriott leads us in

worship!

Like his coffee shop hours, the location will rotate
each month to a different place, so if you have any
favorite bars or restaurants here in Ankeny, please

let him know! 

Starting in May, Pastor
Arik will be hosting

evening hours once a
week at a local

pub/restaurant. This will
be similar to his coffee

shop hours, except it will
be in the evenings on

Thursdays.
You will be invited to stop on by to visit him for

drinks/food and conversation, as he will be there
from 5:30pm until 6:45pm each Thursday. If you

ever wanted a chance to get to know people or if
you want to talk about what is going on in your life,

make sure to stop by and join him!  

POTLUCK HELP
On April 28th at 3 pm, we
will be hosting the Central
Iowa Association’s annual
meeting, followed by the

installation service for
Pastor Arik. We are looking

for volunteers to bring a dish
for the meal after the

meeting and the installation
service concludes. 

A sign-up sheet will be posted on our bulletin board in
the coming week, so if you are able to contribute to the

meal, it would be greatly appreciated! 



A WEEKLY PODCAST
FROM PASTOR ARIK

Join Pastor Arik every
Wednesday as he

releases short 5-10
minute reflections for us
to consider throughout

the week.

 You can listen and
subscribe to The Clergy

Corner on iTunes, Spotify,
or anywhere you listen to

podcasts.

You can also listen on our
website at

ankenyucc.org/podcasts/

If you need a moment of
reflection in the midst of
your busy week, listen in!

PASTOR ARIK’S COFFEE SHOP HOURS

You are invited to join
Pastor Arik every Thursday
from 8am-1pm at a local

coffee shop for
conversation outside of

the regular church
setting.

The coffee shop will
change each month, but
March’s coffee shop will

be at Smokey Row
Coffee Shop in Ankeny.

Whether you need to talk about something or want to
stop on by just to say hi, he would love to see you

there! Having an opportunity for conversation  
outside of the church office space can lend itself to
a less intimidating atmosphere, so make sure to join

him if you have the time!

THE CLERGY
CORNER

SIGN UP FOR GREETERS AND
FELLOWSHIP HOUR

On our bulletin board in the
narthex, we have a sign up sheet

for people to sign up to be
greeters (who welcome people

and hand out bulletins) and hosts
for fellowship hour (who make
coffee and bring snacks if they
want). If you are interested in
signing up for either of those

responsibilities, please choose a
date and sign up!



Continue to keep
in your prayers:

Judy Beckett

Elaine King

Doug Hamilton

WELCOME OUR NEWEST
MEMBERS!

MONTHLY COIN
COLLECTION

This month’s coin
collection in worship

goes to support Heifer
International

This organization helps
helps families lift
themselves out of
poverty and works

toward creaiting long-
term solutions to world

hunger.

Please join us as we
support this incredible
fund as a faith family

On Easter morning we officially welcomed the
newest members into our family of faith. We want to

thank them for sharing a bit about themselves in
worship so we could all get to know them a bit

better, and we invite everyone to make sure they feel
welcomed and right at home. Our newest members

are:

Arik and Allison, with Leo and Sage Borstad
Colleen and Ron Borstad

Shonda and Bob Deranleau
Rob and Stephanie Proper, Ivan Proper and

Isabelle Edge
Jim Weiss

Robin Zimmerman

If you are interested in becoming a new member of
our church and want to know what is involved in the

process, just reach out to Pastor Arik and let him
know! We try to make things as easy and as painless
as possible (we promise!) and there’s never been a

better time to join our faith family!







BIRTHDAYS

Thomas Rupp

Dillon Rupp

Misty DeReus

Judy Hines

04/20

04/20

04/25

04/26

ANNIVERSARIES

Laura Beckwith and Bruce Orman 4/25 31 years

Anneke Schut 04/16

Kayleen Conter 04/17






